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Friday 19 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Open Days  

We sent a letter out last week regarding our open events for years 1 – 6 which 
take place at the end of January and during February. We have given you plenty 
of notice so you have a better chance of booking time off work, or rearranging 
your calendar, as we want each child to have someone from their 
family attend. These events were very popular last year; our 
children thoroughly enjoyed the event and were proud to show 
and discuss their learning to a family member. You’ll get to look 
through all your child’s books and visit their classroom.  Please 
do respond to let us know someone will be attending.  

 

RE 

Before the holiday, Year 4 were visited by a local rabbi who spoke about the 
importance of Passover and the story of Exodus to the Jewish people.  As well 
as hearing how Moses led the Israelites out of slavery in 
Egypt, the symbolism of the Passover meal was also 
explored and the children even tried some matzah bread! 
You can see some photos here.  

 

Governing Body 

You should have received a letter this week about the vacancy for a parent 
governor on our governing body. Please consider if you think you would like to 
be nominated for this important role. The original letter and further information 
can be found by clicking here.  

 

Respect 

This half term, we are focussing upon our value of respect. In assemblies and 
during P4C lessons, children will be exploring respect in the context of: 
respecting animals and the environment; respecting personal space; respecting 
other’s opinions and contributions; respecting differences; and respecting law 
and order. 

 

Goodbye 

Sadly, we said goodbye to Swindy, one of our long-serving 
support staff for the breakfast club and Junior dinner hall, just 
before the Christmas break. Swindy decided to retire and spend 
more time with her family. We wish her all the best.  

Reminder 

It is very important that you 
let us know if you have 
changed or updated your 
email address. Please let the 
office know about any 
changes ASAP.  

Clubs 

The latest round of be-
fore-school and after-school clubs 
has begun. There are still places 
available in the following clubs:  

Morning Clubs 

Infants  

Monday – Girls Only Football Club 
(R – Y2) 

Wednesday – Olympic Club (R – 
Y2) 

Thursday - Hockey Club (R-Y2) 

Friday – Striking and Fielding (R – 
Y2) 

Juniors 

Monday – Basketball Club (Y3 – 
Y6) 

Tuesday – Girls only Football Club 
(Y3 – Y6) 

Friday – Athletics Club (Y3 – Y6) 

Afternoon Clubs 

Juniors  

Tuesday – Drama Club (Y3 – 6) 

Friday – Street Dance Club (Y3 – 
6) 

Thursday – Young Actors 
(Y5 - 6)  

 

Important Dates 

Year 1 Open Afternoon -Wednesday 21st February at 2:30 – 3:15pm 

Year 2 Open Afternoon -Thursday 1st February 2:30 – 3:15pm 

Year 3 Open Afternoon -Thursday 8th February at 2:45 – 3:30pm 

Year 4 Open Afternoon -Tuesday 20th February at 2:45 – 3:30pm 

Year 5 Open Afternoon -Tuesday 6th February at 2:45 – 3:30pm 

Year 6 Open Afternoon -Tuesday 30th January at 2:45 – 3:30pm 

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/visit-from-a-rabbi-2/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Parent-Governor-Nomination-letter.pdf


Friends of South Harringay News  

 

Happy New Year everyone. We'd like to wish you all peace, happiness and good health for 2024. 

 

We ended 2023 with some fantastic fundraising events. Thank you to everyone who has supported these 

efforts; volunteers, donors and sponsors. Your contributions make a huge difference to the school.  

 

                                   ADVENTure Trail raises record breaking funds  

 

2023's window creations were off the scale. And it's not just us who think so. The trail helped raise over £3,000 through sponsor-

ship and map sales so hundreds of people enjoyed viewing them.  

 

Thank you Liz Adams (yr3 and yr6 parent) for leading such a magical (and lucrative) initiative for the fourth year running! The 

school is so lucky to have a parent like you. And a huge thank you to all our window makers. You exceeded yourselves! 

 

                Here's a quick round up of all the fun so far: 

 

Parent pub quiz gained top marks  

 

Xmas bake sale provided Christmas cheer (and sugar)  

 

ADVENTure Trail lit up the community  

 

Home Alone and Chicken Run delighted Yr6 and Yr2 at their movie night  

 

Now, we can't wait for more fun fundraising events in 2024! There'll be plenty to get involved with so 

if you're interested in joining the PSA please email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org  

 

 

  Our mathletes for last week: Joseph 5 Magnolia      Our mathletes for this week: Alison 3 Willow 

                                             

                                  

  Our mathlete class last week:  2 Ash   Our mathlete class for this week:  6 Maple 

    

  

 

 

Our super readers for last week:  Anaise 3A                                         Our super readers for this week:        Matilda 3W 

    Beatrice 4P                                            Tuppy 4C 

    Nell 5E                                       Zach 5E 

    Bruno 6M                                                                                               Euan 6M 

 

Quiz master classes:    6 Acer                                                                     Quiz master classes:   5 Magnolia 


